
From: Gayle Villeneuve 

Sent: December 3, 2020 3:26 PM 

To: Van Rooi, James <James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: 15 Church Street Demolition and Redevelopment 

 

Dear Mr VanRooi, 

 

The other day I was at the Ancaster library and took a walk over to the sign that is posted at 15 Church. 

I could not believe that this small lot on this narrow street in this area of single family homes will be 

the site of six 2 ½ storey townhouses! Adding another 12 vehicles to this already busy neighbourhood 

will be a safety issue with cars taking shortcuts to avoid the Rousseau/Wilson stoplight. These zoning 

changes should not be approved, the people of Ancaster are against this intensification of townhouses 

crammed everywhere around our town. 

The developers are having their way with the City planners and I respectfully ask that the City take into 

consideration our objection to these amendments on your files UHOPA -20-006 and ZAC-20-011. 

 

Gayle Villeneuve   

 


